
 

Congratulations to the following girls who have 

been invited into the Nita Shannon Academy. 

 

(apologies for any spelling mistakes, we have taken this from the registrations sheets)  

 

Aliyana Wharewera Hape 

Araiya Williams 

Araya Hohapata-Ngatea 

Ariana Tarei 

Aurora Eruera 

Ayla Daniels 

Beau Te Aomarere 

Brianna Evans 

Emily Croad 

Falcon Kiwi-Allen 

Hannah Hall 

Harmony  Kingi 

Heta Paniora 

Hirere-Meile Tarei 

Jessica  Fletcher 

Joesphine Hiko 

Kahlia Ratu 

Kymera Anderson Smith 

Leila Lloyd 

Lucy Rampling 
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Macintyre Humphries 

Maia Caves 

Manaia Jobe 

Maya Choudharey 

Mia Cook 

Mia Micheal 

Miane Smith 

Payton Turner-Brown 

Selena King 

Sophia Power 

Tahlia Reuben 

Te Paea Allen 

Teimana Tutua 

Willow Peden 

Zoe Williams 

 

All named in this Academy Squad are asked to attend along with a parent to 

our whānau hui on Thursday 6 March at 5pm at the Netball Centre Pavilion. 

This is to meet our Coaching Team and to explain the expectations of this 

Academy Programme to get the best outcomes for your child. 

 

Tremendous work done by all our kids over the two days. If you do not see 

your child’s name here, they will be in the Storm Hale Academy - more info to 

follow about this. 

 

Thanks to our amazing Academy Team/Coaches for their time and 

knowledge given to our young players. 

 

Netball Whakatane Centre 


